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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:05 AM
To: 'Donna Ward'
Subject: RE: 

Good morning Ms. Ward, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance
and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Donna Ward [mailto:donnastaleyward@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:42 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject:  
 
FPL ALREADY MAKES A HUGE PROFIT FOR THEIR SHARE HOLDERS. THIS INCREASE IS NOT GOING TO NEEDED ITEMS JUST TO 
PEOPLES POCKETS. PEOPLE HAVE TROUBLE MEETING THEIR BILLS AND NOW THEY WANT A 23% INCREASE IN A NECESSARY 
SERVICE, TILL THEM GREED IS NOT PATRIOTIC. IF THIS IS ALLOWED WHO  ELSE AND HOW MUCH MORE WILL BE ASKED OF 
ALREADY STRUGGLING FAMILIES. 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                DOCKET #: 160021-E1 
 
                                                                                                                                                DONNA J. WARD & FAMILY [FPL CUSTOMER] 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04646-16
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